
   

MEMBERSHIP 

 

Many thanks to those members who have already renewed their membership, particularly 

appreciated in the wake of all the adverse publicity. Those who have not yet renewed are 

reminded that this is now due for the 1989/90 year. An appropriate slip is included with this 

Newsletter. 

 

 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 

 

Thursday April 13, Dr. Michael Straiton, "The Shroud and the Crusader Connection", The 

New Cavendish Club, 44 Gt. Cumberland Place, London W.1., [nearest Underground, Marble 

Arch] 7 pm. [Steering Committee 5.30 pm]. 

 

Saturday 6 - Sunday 7 May, "The Shroud and Iconography" 2nd National Congress on the 

Shroud, organized by the Emilia-Romagna Delegation of the Centro Internazionale di 

Sindonologia, Bologna, Italy. [As this is a national conference, it is likely to be only in the 

Italian language. But Ian Wilson will attend, and will report in the next Newsletter, to be 

published late May]. 

 


